
From: fonixon@comcast.net
To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Buffalo National River
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 4:28:44 PM

Governor Hutchinson and ADEQ:

Please do all you can to save our beautiful Buffalo National River from pollution
because of the swine factory in the river's watershed.  Please deny the Regulation 5
permit for the C & H hog farm.  Our state needs the river more than we need the hog
farm.  It grieves me to think that we would let this wonderful water resource be
destroyed and that future generations would not be able to enjoy it.  Too many people
through the years have worked too hard to enable us to have this National River, for
us to let anything happen to it now.

Thank you.

Freddie Nixon
Little Rock, AR
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From: fonixon@comcast.net
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Re: AutoReply
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 4:29:57 PM

Thank you!

From: "Water Draft Permit Comment" <Water-Draft-Permit-
Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
To: fonixon@comcast.net
Sent: Wednesday, April 5, 2017 4:28:44 PM
Subject: AutoReply

The Department acknowledges the receipt of your electronic comment.
 
Thank you.
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